Summer Term Show: Chorus Information
Lord of the Flies by William Golding (adapted by Nigel Williams)
Thurs 20th – Sat 22nd July 2023  @7.30pm

The Crescent Theatre (Main House), Brindley Place B16 8AE
Stage2 is thrilled to finally be returning to the Main House of the Crescent Theatre for the first time in seven and a half years. It has been a whirlwind few years for the company, and we are so thrilled to be able to showcase the talent of our amazing young people on a much larger-scale! 

With Lord of the Flies being a famous and set text, this is sure to be an epic production. Not only will it help members understand one of the most influential and well-known stories of all time, but it will also attract audiences of all ages. If you know the story – don’t worry! We aren’t keeping it to strictly a ‘boys only’ cast, we are, of course, expanding it to include everyone in the company – everyone is welcome to be a part of this show.
“It is as if they have never been away with the same enthusiasm, same flair, same confidence.”
Roger Clarke, Behind the Arras – Education Education Education/Status Update
Lord of the Flies

William Golding’s 1954 novel Lord of the Flies tells the story of a group of young boys who find themselves alone on a deserted island. They develop rules and a system of organization, but without any adults to serve as a civilizing influence, the children eventually become violent and brutal.

‘“What are we? Humans? Or animals? Or savages?”
We will be adapting this to be a truly timeless production, with a mixed-gender-identity/mixed-age cast and full of physical theatre sequences. As we have mentioned before, this term’s Physical Theatre workshop will feed directly into the show, using techniques and stimulus such as animal studies, the elements, Laban Efforts and more to create an animalistic and tribal interpretation of the classic text. 
If I am in the Chorus when will I be committing to?…
·      Weekly rehearsals in the Summer Term (23rd April – 16th July with a week off for Half Term on 28th May). Chorus are needed 9.30am-1pm each week – it is possible to miss one or two rehearsals throughout the term, but no more than this. There is also the option to do the ‘all-day’ chorus, meaning you stay from 9.30am-5pm for the chance to absorb more of the show/process and be in some extra scenes!
·      Learning moves and notes as soon as scenes are blocked.
·      Production Week – from 18th – 22nd July 2023 at the Crescent Theatre, at various times in the evenings.
If I am in the Chorus what will I need to do?…
· Get a file and keep all handouts together – and bring to all rehearsals!!
· Let us know as far in advance as possible about dates you will be missing.
· Bring enthusiasm, energy and positivity to rehearsals each week!
· Learn your notes between rehearsals.
· Take detailed notes each week (and after each performance) and pass all relevant notes onto parents.
· Work hard, be positive and excited - let us know if you are struggling at all so we can help 

Any queries at any time email rosie.nisbet@stage2.org or phone on 07951 122 932
We appreciate that this all could seem complicated, especially if you are new to Stage2 and/or productions. If you or your parents have any queries at any time, please email Rosie or come in for a chat with Liz on a Sunday. We want to make sure you are secure and happy at all times! There will still be a General Drama Workshop running in the afternoons for those who aren’t in the show!
